
Chester Zoo Trip 71218 
 

 
   7th November 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Whole School Trip to Chester Zoo - Friday 7th December 2018 
 
On Friday 7th December, we have arranged to take the whole school to Chester Zoo. 
 
We will be travelling on a hired coach leaving school at 9.15am and returning for 3.00pm. 
 
There is no cost towards this trip.  In the summer, the zoo offered free places to local schools 
and we were able to secure a date!  Also, the Friends of Windmill Hill have contributed 
towards the cost of the coach. 
 
The dress code is school uniform.  Your child will need to wear a warm coat, a hat, gloves 
and a scarf.  They will also require comfortable shoes or boots - there will be a lot of walking 
during the day.   
 
Under the Universal School Meals Scheme, all children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are 
entitled to a school packed lunch.  If your child is in years 3, 4, 5 or 6 and requires a school 
packed lunch, please indicate this on the form below.  The cost is £2.50. 
 
All children, who are entitled to Free School Meals, will automatically receive a school 
packed lunch. 
 
If you would like to provide your child with a packed lunch, please put it in a plastic or paper 
bag which can be disposed of.  Please do not pack any fizzy drinks. 
 
For health and safety reasons, please be aware that pupils who consistently break our school 

rules will not be allowed to go on the trip. 

 
Please return the permission slip below to the school office as soon as possible indicating 
lunch preferences. 
 
Kind regards 
Miss Paula Newman 
Headteacher 

 
Whole School Trip to Chester Zoo – Friday 7th December 2018 

 
I give permission for my child to attend the trip to Chester Zoo.   
 
School packed lunch    Home Packed Lunch      
    

 
Name of child: ………………………………………………………………………………. Year: ………………….. 

 
Parent/Guardian :………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

  


